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NILE AIR INAUGURATES THE ROUTE BETWEEN CAIRO AND MILAN BERGAMO 

 
 

Friday 28 June 2024. The Egyptian airline Nile Air has inaugurated the new route 

between Cairo and Milan Bergamo. The route is operated with an Airbus A320 with 8 

Business-Class seats and 156 Economy-Class seats, and offers three weekly flights on 

Wednesdays, Fridays and Sundays, departing from Bergamo at 9.20 p.m. and arriving in 

Cairo at 2 a.m. the next day. The flight from Cairo leaves at 5.10 p.m. and arrives at Milan 

Bergamo at 8.10 p.m. The inaugural flight was welcomed with the traditional water salute 

performed by the Fire Brigade at Orio al Serio. 

The route between Cairo and Milan Bergamo is the first ever to be operated by Nile 

Air in Italy, which has become the ninth country to be served by the Egyptian airline. 

Founded in Cairo in 2006, Nile Air is the largest private airline in Egypt and has been 

recognised as the 4th best regional airline in Africa by the Skytrax World Airline Awards. 

The ceremony held at Milan Bergamo airport for the inaugural flight saw the 

presence of Mohammed El Sherif, the CCO of Nile Air, Manlio Olivero and Patrizia Ribaga, 

respectively the president and managing director of Global GSA, the company representing 

Nile Air in Italy, Dario Nanna representing commercial aviation management for SACBO 

and Nicola Lamera, the CEO of BGY International Services, the handling company part of 

the SACBO Group. 


